Town of Portland, Connecticut
Plan of Conservation and Development 2026
RFQ/RFP # 2025-08
Addendum #1

Follow on questions for RFP:

Questions received from Julie Maru, SLR
1.Does the Town have an established budget for the POCD update project or budget limitations?

Questions received from Emily Tolbert, BFG
2. Is there an anticipated schedule for the start and completion of the project? For example, a year or 14
months.

Responses to Questions received:

Answers to Julie Maru, SLR
1.Yes, but we are not providing that number at this time.

Answers to Emily Tolbert, BFG
2. The Town would like to start as soon as possible. The current deadline for completion of the Town’s
POCD is March 2026.



